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Good Morning, 
  
I hope that all is well. 
  
If students are planning to attend Hapeville Charter Career Academy, students do not need 
to enroll in virtual with Fulton County Schools. 
  
If students are enrolling virtually with Fulton County Schools, students will not be enrolled at 
Hapeville Charter Career Academy. 
  
The Fulton County Schools virtual option is only for students enrolled in Fulton County Schools 
and not Hapeville Charter Schools.  We are providing our own virtual option. 
  
No action is required at this time unless you are withdrawing from Hapeville Charter 
Career Academy.  If you are withdrawing from HCCA, please contact Mrs. Orgertrice at 
sorgertrice@hapevillecharter.org. 
  
Additional information is forthcoming and I appreciate your patience.  I will send out a link for 
virtual or hybrid and our plan in the coming week.  We are all nervous and anxious and I hope 
that we all continue to stay safe. 
  
Mrs. Bethea 
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